
June 20, 2016 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I have examined the financials of the Arts & Music Guild and MAST for both this fiscal year and the prior 

year. I find the financials of these organizations to be solvent including all associated bank statements, 

bookkeeping entries and practices. If needed I can be reached at 203-522-0814, thank you. 

 

Cordially,  

 

Maureen A. Hinkley, M.S. Finance, M.B.A. International Business, Ed.D. Doctor of Education, Columbia 

University 

Executive Treasurer, Arts & Music Guild and MAST 

 

 


